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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE: Home Learning Year 1- 6 
 
Our BWA Family Guide sets out what we aim to provide for pupils who have to self-isolate.   
Tasks set for pupils to work on at home will be based on the lessons which the class are doing in 
school, as much as possible, and gaps that have been identified. We aim to provide tasks for maths, 
English, reading, grammar, spelling and the wider curriculum – as set out below. This will be emailed 
if there are just a few pupils self-isolating. If a bubble needs to self-isolate, we will upload the tasks to 
seesaw. Pupils should upload their work onto Seesaw for the teacher to give feedback in all scenarios.  
To ensure there are as few barriers to your child accessing the work we need your help, please. 
 
Maths  
Our scheme for maths is Maths No Problem. Pupils will be set work from the scheme therefore they 
need access to the online facility to use the textbook and workbook. Parents of pupils in yr 2 – 6 
should be signed up already as you were invited to do this last term. New pupils and those in Year 1 
will need to sign up. This is what we need you to do.  
Complete the form in this link to give consent for us to send your email address to MNP. They will 
then send you a confirmation email to access the resources.  
Your child will also be set weekly activities on Mathletics. 
 
English 
 
Reading 
Pupils should read every day. They should have the following books available to them.  

 Guided Reading book 

 Independent reading book  

Your child should read every day with an adult and of course you know the impact of reading to your 
child is significant so please do try to find some time for this in your busy schedule.  
 
Grammar 
Your child will also be set weekly activities on spag.com.  
 
Spelling 
Pupils will be sent the weekly spellings to learn.  
 
Writing  
Our writing lessons are predominantly focused on the text the children are using in class. We don’t 
have a copy for every child therefore we need to find solutions to this problem, dependent on the class 
and time your child may have to self-isolate. We may send your child home with a copy of the book, 
share a link to the book online or send the relevant pages to read. You may wish to order copies of the 
core texts that we will share with you in the curriculum presentations this week, so your child has 
their own copy.   
 

https://forms.gle/J22G2MNKAUkCE5cA7


  

Wider Curriculum – Science, History, Geography, RE, Art  
 
We are delighted to be teaching our new autumn term curriculum for all other subjects. Curriculum 
tasks will be based as much as possible on what the pupil would be learning at school.  
 
Seesaw  
 

 Everyone should have access to Seesaw as before. Please check your access still works. If you have not 
been able to access Seesaw, please let us know through this link.  

 New families will receive instructions of how to access Seesaw and their code soon.  

 
We hope this information is helpful. As we gain more experience we will reflect on what works well 
and what needs to be amended. Your feedback will be most welcome.   
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Miss Hawes and Miss Henry  
AHT                      Headteacher  
 
 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/J22G2MNKAUkCE5cA7

